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“NOTE FROM THE PRESIDENT” 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Hello GFWC Kentucky! 

Ten of us just got back from representing you at the GFWC International Convention.  It’s 

now so easy to be “Living the Volunteer Spirit” after a fun filled, educational week  Those of 

us attending have lots to share with you.  I hope you will be with us July 15-16 at Summer 

Workshop. 

I am so pleased to have Joyce Bell as our “Newsletter” Editor.  I hope you will submit arti-

cles an information for the newsletter.  Chrissi Cuel will be our “Clubwoman Magazine” edi-

tor.  You can submit articles to her by emailing information to magazine@gfwcky.org.    

Chrissi has not gotten the magazine account up and running but will soon.  

I look forward to seeing the President’s of the 9th District on July 9th.  This meeting is very 

important to you.  Chrissi has done a wonderful job as the 9th District Governor but it’s time 

for someone else to replace her.  So I look forward to seeing you at 11 am at Union College. 

Watch for more to come! 

Living the Volunteer Spirit! 

Susette 

 



“Notes from the Officers” 
Greetings to all from Secretary Donna Travis!   

How excited and honored I am to now be serving GFWC Kentucky as 

state officer.  Thank you so very much for your vote of confidence in me 

and  can only say that I will give it my best.  I have learned some “new 

ways of doing things” and it is always good to learn new things.  I am 

certainly looking forward to seeing each of you again at the Summer 

Workshop in July and understand that there will be both some very in-

formative sessions  being conducted as well as a very fun way to play 

bingo  Until then, be safe and be blessed. 

******************************************************* 

Hello ladies of GFWC Kentucky! I just want to share a little bit about my-

self…I am a member of the GFWC KY Barbourville Junior Woman’s 

Study Club, have been married to my husband Billy for 17 years and we 

have a very energetic 9 year old daughter, Raegan that keeps us busy. I 

hope everyone is enjoying their summer and I am so excited about the 

upcoming two years with this wonderful administration! Currently I am 

working on information to share at Summer Workshop about; Juvenile 

Diabetes Research Foundation (JDRF), St. Jude, March of Dimes, and 

ideas about Social Media. Please don’t hesitate to contact me about any 

of these or if you know of an area that is looking to start either a Junior or 

Juniorette Club in our state. Don’t forget that there will be a GFWC Ken-

tucky team for the St. Jude Run/Walk/Virtual Walk and I know that all 

club ladies will want to be involved. Also, there is a JDRF One Walk in 

Louisville that I hope plenty will sign up to attend in October. I look for-

ward to visiting with all Junior Clubs in the upcoming year as well as visit-

ing with all clubwomen during District Meetings.  

Thank you, 

Preshus Howard 

GFWC KY Director of Junior Clubs 

Ann Renfrow of the Livermore 
Woman’s Club (LWC) presents a 
check in the amount of $5,450 to 
Fundraising Coordinator, Mary 
Fowler, of the Muscular Dystro-
phy Association.  The contribution 
resulted from the very successful 
4th annual 5K Run/Walk spon-
sored by the Livermore Woman’s 
Club held in Livermore, KY on 
April 23, 2016, in support of the 
MDA. This contribution has been 
designated for use within McLean 
County local area for those affect-
ed by Muscular Dystrophy.  Also 
at the presentation were some of 
the other members of the 5K 
Committee, Aimee Newberry, President of 
the LWC, Ann Renfrow, LWC for MDA Com-
mittee Chairperson, Mary Fowler, MDA, and 
Tiffany Wilkerson, LWC for MDA Commit-
tee. 
 
Many thanks to the numerous sponsors of 
this year’s event as well as the volunteers 
who gave their time to help support the 5K, 
and to the 140 registered runners and walk-
ers who participated in the 5K.  Photos from 
the event can be located at the Livermore 
Woman’s Club tab on the City of Liver-

 

 
       The Family of 

Emogene Gwinn, Member  

Cumberland County 

Woman’s Club 



“Notes from Officers”  

(Cont) 

My name is Vickie McBrayer and I am the GFWC-Kentucky 
State Treasurer.  I am very proud to have this position and wish 

to thank all the members who voted for me.   

I have held several offices in my club, Morehead Woman's Club, 
including President and I was the State Fundraising Chairman in 
2011 at which time, I was awarded the Spirit Award for Chairman 
of the year.  As Governor of the 8th District I ask my clubs 
to donate the funds to purchase a flagpole for our new headquar-
ters.  We also purchased a stone that shows the flagpole 
was donated by the 8th District.  I live in Morehead with my hus-
band Donald and we have been married almost 40 years.   

We each had a daughter when we married, now we have 5 
grandchildren and 6 great-grandchildren and # 7 is on the way. 

Thank you 

Vickie McBrayer 

******************************************************** 

Hello GFWC Kentucky!! I'm Teresa Schmidt, your new GFWC 

Kentucky 2nd Vice President and proud to be. It's my responsi-

bility to make sure the GFWC Kentucky District Governors and 

Vice Governors stay informed of what is going on in the State. 

I'm here to help in anyway I can so feel free to call me any-

time 502-558-1623 or email me at nantresus@gmail.com. I'm 

looking forward to coming to all the GFWC Kentucky District Fall 

Conferences wearing my new RED tennis shoes!!  See ya         

soon!!! 

                              

 

SPECIAL NOTE 

Please submit articles to the 

following address for the  

Newsletter and the Maga-

zine. 

Go to:  

Email address 

newsletter@gfwcky.org  

Or 

magazine@gfwcky.org  

Deadlines:  

Newsletter 06-24-16 

Magazine 09-01-16 

 

“SPECIAL”    DO NOT FORGET 

GFWC KENTUCKY 2016 Summer Workshop   

July 15 & 16, 2016;  Marriott East  

1903 Embassy Square Blvd. Louisville, KY 40299 

2016 – 2018 Theme: Walking with Confidence  

SEE OFFICIAL CALL FOR DETAILS 

Hope you have reserved a room—the deadline was June 20, 2016— 

You still have time for registration—deadline is July 5, 2016. 

“IT WILL BE A GREAT FUN WEEKEND” 
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Board of Director’s Meeting—Saturday, July 16 approximately 1 pm—immediately 

following lunch during the Summer Meeting. 

There will be a quick meeting of the Board of Directors or the purpose of: 

1. Approving the financial review for the 2014-2016 term. 

2. Change Standing Rules: 

      Add to 19.06  Investment Accounts 

                         c.   Guggenheim Life and Annuity 

                                  1.  In December of 2012, a $50,000 investment fund was estab-

lished from the sale of 1228 Cherokee Road property in Louisville, KY. 

                                   2.  These funds shall be held in perpetuity and can only be 

used by a vote of the Board of Directors for and emergency related to the  

headquarters building, contents and/or property . 

                                          a.   Interest earned annually will be placed into the GFWC 

Kentucky General Fund. 

 

This Standing Rule was passed at the 2014 Convention and never added to the 

Standing Rules. 

3.  Change 19.02  General Fund Income 

                             b.  Headquarters Operation 

                                   2.  1228 Society  -  eliminate 

                                         104 Society - replace 

                                           a. 12.28  -  eliminate 

                                                10.40  -  replace 

                                            b. 122.80  -  eliminate 

                                                104.00  -  replace 

                                            c.  1228.00  -  eliminate 

                                                 1040.00  -  replace   

                                     3.   Rent  -  strike section 

The 104 Society was approved under the Fundraising report on Sunday, May 22, 

2016 Board of Directors Meeting. 

 

A quorum of 35 must be present for the meeting to take place.  Announcement of this 

meeting was announced on at the Board of Directors meeting on Sunday May 22, 

1016.   

                    


